From The Chairman/Secretary/Principal
Phone : 28641864
6th February 2020

THE BISHOP'S EDUCATION SOCIETY

(Formerly Known as The Society of The Bishop's School, Poona)
(Registration No. Mah./541/Poona dt. 11-8-1967, under The Societies Registration Act 1860
& Registration No. F 354/Poona dt. 11-8-1967 under The Bombay Public Trusts Act 1950)

Dear Alumni

Greetings and Good Wishes!

1.

REGISTRATION: In reply to our letter dated 9t August 2019 we are happy to
inform you that many of our alumni have responded positively and registered
themselves to be a part of the official Alumni Association formed by the school.

However, we wish to reach out to many more alumni those who are still not contacted,
and request them register as an alumnus of the school on the portal:
http://thebishopsschool.org/alumni/.

Since the school is actively organizing alumni reunions and participation of alumni in its
various activities, the alumni portal would enable the school to keep in contact and reach
out to each one of you.

MOBILE APP: The school will provide shortly a user ID and Password to the Alumni for
our mobile app along with path to download and Register. I do hope our alumni will
download this mobile app and register themselves.

a) MITRE: We are in the process of updating the school website
www.thebishopsschool.org with the annual school magazine. We have been able
to upload the Mitres of recent years. We encourage our alumni to provide us with
Mitres of yesteryears, either through a soft copy (alumni@thebishopsschool.net)
or a hard copy, which will be scanned and uploaded on the porta! and returned
back.

b) PHOTOGRAPHS: It’s pretty clear that there is a connection between human memory
and the photographs we take. Simply put, a photo is information about past light that
we can perceive in present time. Similarly, memories are the effects of our past
experiences on our present self. Photographs can serve as memory storage and
when viewed, can activate memory recall

Hence we request you to provide us with as many photographs as possible available
with you i.e. your own school day photographs, certificates, report cards, activities
etc. These will be uploaded batch wise for future references.

We are sure our alumni will respond to us generously with their registration with the school and
also providing us with Mitres and photographs posterity.

With best wishes

You

ifjcerely,

HON SECRETARY ,
THE BISHOP’S EDUCATION SOCIETY

P.S:

We would like to clarify that the Bishop’s Education Society has not given its
consent to any alumni association to be formed or registered.
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